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The Winterset Community School District Board of Education held a public 

budget hearing, Monday, March 10, 2014, in the Boardroom at 7:00 pm. 

Directors Nicholl, Brookhart, Cain, Motsinger and Clifton were in attendance. 

Also present were Superintendent Meade and Board Secretary Leners, a member 

of the press, 8 staff, 6 students and 7 visitors. 

The proposed District Budget for FY14/15 was presented with a combined tax 

rate of $18.45176 – down $.57 from FY13/14.  The new voted PPEL was offset by 

a decrease in cash reserve and management. 

With only one question from the public, the hearing was adjourned at 7:09. 
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